
 

 

SPECIAL COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MARCH 4, 2002 
 
 2002 CAPITAL BUDGET 
 (BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING OF DECEMBER 3, 2001) 
 
 Recommendation 
 

The Budget Sub-Committee recommends: 
 

That the 2002 Capital Budget be provided by mid January 2002. 

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to request that the 2002 Capital Budget be provided by med January 
2002.  

Background - Analysis and Options 

At the Budget Sub-Committee meeting of December 3, 2001, the Sub-Committee requested that 
staff present the 2002 Capital Budget by mid January 2002. 

Conclusion 

As per the Budget-Sub-Committee�s request, it is recommended that the 2002 Capital Budget be 
provided by mid January 2002. 

Attachments  

None 

Report prepared by: 

R. Magnifico 
Assistant City Clerk 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
 
Councillor Bernie Di Vona 
Chair 
Budget Sub-Committee 
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